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FARMHOUSE FUNDRAISER 
The Murray State College Foundation hosted a “Farmhouse Fundraiser” to raise money for the 
Murray State College Kindell Ag Work Ethic Scholarship. This scholarship is generally awarded to 
agriculture students; it allows them to work on the Murray State farm while attending school.

More than $20,000 was raised to help fund this scholarship. 

THIS YEAR’S RECIPIENTS ARE: 

LANE BELL

Bell is from Pauls Valley, Oklahoma. 
He is a freshman Animal Science 
major and competes on the livestock 
judging team.

“I am very thankful to receive 
this scholarship to further my 
education as well as learn hands-
on skills from Mr. Campbell. The 

lessons that I’ve learned on and off the farm are ones 
that I will take with me for years to come. 

Being on the livestock judging team teaches me skills 
to make timely decisions and further contributes to my 
confidence in decision making.”

JACOB THOMPSON

Thompson is from Stringtown, 
Oklahoma. He is a sophomore 
Agriculture major and competes on 
the livestock judging team.

“I am fortunate to receive this 
scholarship. Working with Mr. 
Campbell has helped me learn 
a lot of new things. I feel the 

experiences that I’ve gained are unique to Murray; 
working on the farm has given me more insight in the 
ends and outs of agriculture.

My time spent on the Murray farm has been by far 
the highlight of my time here. I encourage anyone 
who has the chance to work on the farm to take 
advantage. I sincerely thank everyone who gave me this 
opportunity.”

DAN HOLLEY

Holley is from Silo, Oklahoma. He 
is a freshman Agriculture Business 
major and competes on the shooting 
sports team.

“I have worked for other ranches 
and for a fencing company. This 
job has taught me different 
pieces of agriculture that I hadn’t 

learned before, such as learning about animal genetics. 
I know these experiences will help me earn a career 
after college.”

WALKER REDMAN

Redman is from Durant, Oklahoma. 
He is a freshman Animal Science 
major and competes on the shooting 
sports team.

“This scholarship means a lot 
to me. Working on the farm has 
taught me so much about farm 
life. I’ve learned more about 

cattle, but mostly swine. The new experiences are 
broadening my skills and will help me accomplish 
career goals down the road.”

CODY SMITH 

Smith is from Soper, Oklahoma. He 
is a freshman Agriculture major and 
competes on the shooting sports 
team. 

“I have worked in feedlots for the 
past three years. I chose to work 
with Mr. Campbell on the Murray 
farm because it allows me to learn 

about a different side of agriculture. 

This opportunity has given me the chance to continue 
my education and is opening new doors for me while 
doing so.”

BRODY VANDAGRIFF

Vandagriff is from Sulphur, 
Oklahoma. He is a freshman 
Agriculture Business major and 
competes on the shooting sports 
team.

“I am grateful for the chance 
to work at the Murray farm. 
This opportunity allows me 

the flexibility to work around my class schedule. The 
Kindell Ag Work Ethic Scholarship also allows me to 
stay on campus to better focus on my education.”

You can continue to support  
this scholarship with a gift to the  

MSC Foundation,  
a non-profit 501(c)3 organization.


